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Dear UDKC Families,

April has been full of fun, celebration, and meaningful moments here at the Kindergarten Center!

April Fools’ Day Fun

Some of our classrooms got in on the April Fools’ Day spirit with silly surprises and creative

pranks! It was heartwarming to see the students and staff enjoying the day with so much laughter

and excitement.

World Autism Awareness Day

Thank you to everyone who participated in World Autism Awareness Day. It was inspiring to see

our students and staff come together in a sea of blue to show their support and spread awareness.

Your kindness and unity continue to make our school community shine.



Spring Picture Day

Our students looked absolutely amazing for Spring Picture Day! Their smiles truly lit up the

building. If your child missed picture day or you’d like a retake, Retake Day will be Friday, April 24th.

On that same day, we’ll also be taking whole class photos with teachers and classmates, so be

sure your child is picture-ready!

Assistant Principal Appreciation Week

I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to our incredible students, faculty, and staff for making

Assistant Principal Week so special. I’m truly honored to serve alongside Mrs. Anna Marie DiLossi

and to be part of such a dedicated and caring school community.

Thank You to KPMG & Dr. Matt Downing

A huge thank you to Dr. Matt Downing, Supervisor of Elementary Instructional Technology, for

inviting representatives from KPMG to visit our school. Their time spent reading with our students

was truly appreciated. We are grateful for their generosity and for choosing to give back to our

school. The students had a fantastic time!

As always, thank you for your continued support and partnership in your child’s education. We’re

looking forward to even more exciting events as we head deeper into the spring season!

Warm regards,

James Galligan

Assistant Principal

Upper Darby Kindergarten Center

Spring Break: Schools Closed

April 14th to April 18th

Wednesday, May 7th

Early Dismissal

AM Session: 8:40-10:10

PM Session: 11:10-12:40

Autism Awareness Day is a special day to help young children understand and celebrate

differences in others. The day encourages acceptance, empathy, and friendship, teaching children

that everyone is unique and deserves to be treated with respect.





Mrs. Shaw, our school guidance counselor, taught our students how to calm their bodies and

practice their belly breathing!

Kindergarten students in their ELL class participated in a unit about the Three Little Pigs. At the

end of the unit, students designed their own house to stand up against the big bad wolf! This

activity incorporated all four domains of listening, speaking, writing, and reading!







Students in Mrs. Bonhage's class took a trip outside to see if they could find any signs of spring!





Students had some special visitors who gifted them free books to bring home with them!

Students, teachers, and staff couldn't wait to celebrate their favorite Assistant Principal!







Upper Darby School District Social Media

Upper Darby School District Facebook

Upper Darby School District Instagram

Upper Darby School District X (Twitter)

Upper Darby School District Youtube
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